Letter from Walter O’Malley to Chester Allen

August 6, 1957.

Cheater A. Allen, Prasident,
Kings County Trust Company,
342 Fulton Street,

Brooklyn 1, M. Y.

Dear Chester:

Your perty pulled us through last nsteted as a

westher profit.

em sure the customer could
own park with our own

Now to your letter of Monday
find us a aite in Norwmy whers we

mONeY.
A strange commentary etion ie the under-publicized
fact that we have of fared Q3Q in a new stedium =nd to pay

dividual in the entire history
roney in beaebell, nor has any club
enr. The press persists in creating
gof build us a stadium. All we sotually
able location. Oh welll

£500,000 a yeer rental./ /
of the geme hap ever igy

ever paild & rental eq
the irpression that we \ws
vent i3 the privilege ol

VWalter F. 0'Malley,
Prealdent.
WFOn M
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